
Holiday Spirit Happening Here

Lots of Holiday meals happening all over the 

district in community celebration.

Along with the usual school favorites like 

pizza, holiday meals offered Turkey and gravy 

with mashed potatoes and green beans with a 

slice of pumpkin pie for a treat.

Holiday meals continue in 

December – check with your 

school for detyails

The Fresh Fruit and Vegetable 

Program (FFVP) provides 

children with a variety of fresh 

fruits and vegetables. 

In December the FFVP will 

feature – Kissabel Reds
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Upcoming in 

Discovery Kitchen

December is Spice It Up! month 

in the cafes where we’ll be 

engaging students with fresh 

recipes, delicious demos, and 

fun and informative nutrition 

education.  

Spice It Up! 

Is a celebration of international 

recipes that are proven to raise 

the bar of the spice rack 

empowering students to join in 

cooking with various spices that 

are sure to spice up any meal 

with their family and friends. 

In December, chefs and 

dietitians will organize Discovery 

Kitchen experiences in the 

cafeteria and classrooms with 

interactive ways students can 

taste and learn about flavor 

profiles from other countries and 

how to season foods without 

salt. 




